
 

 

31st March 2023 

Message from Miss Robertson 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and got the opportunity to spend quality time with family and 
friends. The children have come back to school full of life and vigour for the term ahead. The summer 
term is a busy one as always, starting with Parent/Teacher meetings next week, please make sure 
you have booked your appointment. You will have the opportunity to look at your child's work either 
before or after your appointment so leave a little extra time for this.  
 
Our school Chaplains are going to start some work over the next few weeks around the outdoor 
shrine on St Gildas' site. We need to prepare the area for some summer planting and outdoor worship 
opportunities, we would be very grateful if you have any small garden tools especially hand held 
forks and trowels that you could donate to school for the children to use. At the St Peter's site we 
have begun to clear the small garden area next to the hall to give the children some more natural out-
door learning space, we hope to do some summer planting in that area too and will keep you posted 
as to how you can help us. We are very grateful to 'The Friends' who funded the initial cost of starting 
to clear and develop this area. 
 
Please remember all our after school clubs start again next week and there are still some places 
available. Years 4, 5 & 6 enjoyed exciting drama workshops this week provided by 'Achieve Arts' our 
drama club provider. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, don't forget it is the London Marathon on Sunday, you may want to go and 
cheer on the many runners including some of our parents and Peter Sweeney, the Director of Educa-
tion for Westminster Diocese all running for fantastic causes. 
 
Miss Robertson 

The Big Walk for Cafod 
Our pupils successfully completed The Big Walk for 
Cafod during Lent.  Thank you to all who sponsored 
the school and a huge thank you to all our children 
who racked up hundreds of steps for such a good 
cause.  Our sponsorship total is currently £280, thank 
you again!  
 

There is still time to sponsor us if you haven't managed to yet!  
Mrs O'Brien 

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/stpetersandstgildas 

 

https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/stpetersandstgildas


 

 

200 Club February Winners 

1st - Norma Hall £300   

2nd - Mary Donnelly  £50  

3rd - Robert Hood £50 

4th - Gillian Hood £50   

 

If you would like a chance to win a 

cash prize and support our schools, 

please contact the office for an appli-

cation form. 

WOW – Walk to School 

Congratulations to Year 4 who have received March’s trophy. 

All children who participate and hand in their calendar receive a specially 
designed badge. Who will win April’s trophy? 

31st March 2023 

Thank you! 

A BIG thank you to two of our pupils who 
completed the Tough Mudder last weekend. 
They had a great time and raised a fantastic 

£340 for our school!  

Well done boys, we are very proud of you! 

Coffee Morning 

Our catering company Olive Dining will be at The 

Friends’ Coffee Morning next Tuesday (25th April). 

Please come along to meet the team and share any 

comments or feedback you may have.  



 

 

This week’s highlights 

21st April 2023 

In PE, 3P have been working hard in creating symmetrical patterns . They have been working on 
their balancing and working collaboratively to create their shapes.  

Ash Class have really enjoyed learning 
about 'The Iron Man ' by Ted Hughes and 

using it to inspire their writing. These chil-
dren were very keen to show their models 

that they made at home.  

Beech Class practiced their baton passing skills and 
relay racing during their coach led PE session this 

week. 

Chestnut Class decorated beautiful Easter crosses to celebrate the 
resurrection of Jesus.  



 

 

21st April 2023 

This week’s highlights 

We are actors! 

Year 6 took a break from their revising 

and practising for their upcoming tests 

by taking part in a drama workshop. 

They not only demonstrated what great 

team players they are but also used 

their impressive acting and improvis-

ing skills to become washing machines 

and tractors! 

In Science 4T made posters to explain the 
characteristics of non flowering plants. 

5M had a wonderful time in their Drama workshop this week! They listened attentively, 
showed a lot of enthusiasm and dedication to their performances. Future actors/

actresses in the making! It was lovely to see them all working collaboratively.   

5A have enjoyed a busy first week back after the 
Easter holidays. Here we are exploring two of the 
main characters in our new book Oranges in No-

Man’s Land by Elizabeth Baird and designing 
and making streamlined boats in science to see 
whose design was the best at overcoming water 

resistance.   



 

 

21st April 2023 

 
AWARDS - ST GILDAS’ AWARDS - ST PETER’S 

Chestnut -  Melonay & Anthony 

 

Beech -  Evie & Alannah 

 

Ash -  Maya & Ethan 

3P -  Dylan & Tailor 

4T - Amyrah’lee & Iacopo 

5A - Harry & Matteo 

5M - Adam & Flora 

6M - Aymara & Maria 

6N -  Eliza & Georgia 

Mon 24th April: St George’s Day Themed Lunch 

Tue 25th April: The Friends’ Coffee Morning. Olive Dining to attend. 

Sat 29th April: The Friends’ Curry & Quiz Night. St Gildas’ Hall 7pm.  

Mon 1st May: Spring Bank Holiday. School Closed. 

Fri 5th May: King’s Coronation Themed Lunch. 

Mon 8th May: Bank Holiday for Kings Coronation. School Closed. 

 

 

This week’s birthdays 

Matthias (Y4), Jack (Y4) & Toby (Y6)  

Wishing our birthday children a very Happy Birthday! 

Twitter @StP_StG stpetersandstgildas Instagram @stpetersandstgildas  


